
Dear Legislative Committees,  

I write to support SB978 & HB2013. We need to make sure that abusive people don't have access to 
guns. We need to require safe storage, injury reporting, and tracking lost or stolen guns.  

I wanted to come to testify but I have to work tomorrow. 

Thank you,  

Sarah 

 


